6. Conclusion
a. Irespectfully ask for answers from USACE to the above questions.

b. Also, I request a Public Hearing in which these and other questions may
be publicly asked by WWALS and other interested parties and may be
publicly answered by USACE, SRWMD, FDEP, and other relevant
government agencies as well as private companies such as CHEMOURS
and RAYONIER.

For the rivers and the aquifer,
John S. Quarterman

Y. 2 [goz

Suwannee Riverkeeper and Executive Director
WWALS Watershed Coalition, Inc.

PO Box 88, Hahira, GA 31632
wwalswatershed@gmail.com

229-560-4317

Attachments:
e FDEP to CHEMOURS, March 23, 2018, Warning Letter No. WL18-40

e FDEP to CHEMOURS, March 25, 2025, Warning Letter No. WL25-092

e CHEMOURS to FDEP, April 10, 2025, RE: Chemours - Trail Ridge South
Release Warning Letter No. WL25-092

e RAYONIER to SRWMD, filed with Bradford County, FL, September 22, 2025,
SPECIAL WARRANTY DEED

e SRWMD Staff to SRWMD Board, September 28, 2025, Surface-Use Lease
Agreement with Chemours Company TT, LLC, Rayonier Atlantic Timber
Company South Tract in Bradford County, Florida
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